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Vere Global Weekly Commentary - 22 April 2019    

So... 
 
  The market has had a nice run since the beginning of the year, but as you can see 
from the chart below investors are getting a little (a lot) greedy. A question you might 
ask is, "why is it bad that a lot of investors have a really positive outlook for stocks?"  
 
  Think of it this way, has there ever been a moment in your life that you felt really 
good about a job promotion or doing really well on a test, then you get the actual 
results and they are bad? You end up getting really depressed and unhappy for a short 
while. The same thing happens to stocks, get overconfident and a little bad news can 
go along way down. Our advice for now, wait for a pullback before committing new 
cash to the market.  
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